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Parent Night Event 
 

Current teaching practices and how they relate to the needs of 

math literate gifted students 
 

Our ABC Peel Parent Night event will provide expert suggestions and ideas on the teaching of math in Ontario 

elementary schools and look at what is happening nationally. Kimberley Langen, CEO and founder of Spirit of 

Math, will be looking at questions such as: 
 

 Why do so many parents want insights and guidance on the Ontario math 

curriculum and on classroom practices of teaching math? 
 

 Why so many families seek out-of-school math supports for their children? 
 

 What might those out-of-school providers offer and how can they meet 

your children’s need. Do you need them and, if so, why? 
 

In 2013, just 57% of Grade 6 students in Ontario met the provincial standard for math. For Grade 3 students, 

67% were where they were expected. How do these numbers reflect the math learning that your child might 

have at the local elementary school?  
 

Join us for this interesting review and discussion, addressing the widely varying needs of gifted students. 

 

Date:     Thursday, January 23, 2014 

Time: 7:00 – 9:00pm 

Location:  Inglewood room, 3rd fl.,  

 HJA Brown Education Ctr.,  

 5650 Hurontario St., (at Matheson), Mississauga 

Cost: $5.00 Donation/family to ABC Peel is requested  

 

While an RSVP is not required space is limited so those who RSVP will be admitted first. Please email 

news@abcpeel.org, provide your name and the number of people attending with you.  
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